
From: Breah Pike-Salas [mailto:captaincork@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2016 8:21 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Mixed Use Zones Testimony - CM2 zone 
 
Hello PSC - I am looking at the specific uses allowed in the proposed CM2 zone, and know of a 
situation proposed in which the CM2 zone will immediately abut a single family zone (on SE 
17th and Clatsop St.) In this scenario, the uses allowed in the CM2 zone should be reduced to 
only Office or School immediately adjacent to a residential zone. Otherwise, there could be a 
restaurant/bar adjacent to a single family house (loud due to music), or vehicle repair adjacent to 
a single family house (super loud and potential fumes), or manufacturing and production 
adjacent to a single family house(loud, fumes, and potential smells), etc.   
 
As a rule for the bigger picture- CM2 zones should not be allowed to abut immediately adjacent 
to single family zones - but rather abut multi-family zones. And the multi-family zones abut 
single family zones. This allows for all uses to live adjacent to each other harmoniously.  
 
Thank you for taking the time to work on such a difficult project. I'm happy to answer any 
questions you may have.  
 
Breah  
 
Breah Pike-Salas 
1745 SE Clatsop Street 
Portland, Oregon  97202  
503.260.5440 
 


